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We would like to wish our teams luck at the Badminton
Provincials this weekend. We have students competing
from Central Collegiate, Assiniboia Composite High
School and École Gravelbourg School.

GOOD LUCK AT 
BADMINTON PROVINCIALS!

PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE
RENEWAL (PMR) PLAN

JUNE 2024 BOARD MEETING
The next Regular Board Meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 5
beginning at 1:30 pm. 

Prairie South manages a multi-year PMR Plan. 
The Ministry requires that a Board-approved annual 
plan be submitted by May 31. A few of the major 
projects expected to take place next year include 
partial roof replacements at Lindale and Peacock, elevator upgrade at
Peacock, boiler replacement at École Palliser, washroom upgrade to
Assiniboia Elementary, change room renovations to Assiniboia
Composite High, flooring upgrades at Lafleche and concrete work at
the 9th Avenue Office. 

School Board Trustees are elected through a public vote
every four years. The next general election is on
Wednesday, November 13. Information for candidates
interested in seeking election will be posted on our
website by the end of June. 

SCHOOL BOARD ELECTIONS

Every year Prairie South raises thousands of dollars to support the Terry
Fox Run and the Terry Fox Foundation recently announced the top
fundraising schools in Saskatchewan. In 2023 we had three schools
make the list. Assiniboia 7th Avenue came in at #4, École Gravelbourg
School #11 and Craik School #23. Thank you to all our schools who
participated in the Terry Fox Run and congratulations to these schools
and communities on being a top fundraising school in Saskatchewan!

TERRY FOX RUN


